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Date:	January 28, 2013


To: 	Superintendent Perkins and the Gallatin County School Board


From: 	Deputy Superintendent Lenny Whalen


RE: 	Buildings and Grounds and current construction project





The recent weather has been quite wet prior to the current cold and recent snow.  With that being said the staging and initial site work has started on the alternative school/fieldhouse and we have not been badly hindered.  





We have had a couple early site related questions to research and many of them have been answered or solved and kept us moving forward. Currently the main foundation area of the site is being evaluated for the best option to proceed based on the soil conditions in the area (once the parking lot was removed). I anticipate we may get a change order that may be necessary to address concerns but that is still up in the air. All else seems to be proceeding as planned.





Buildings related; you’ll find attached an overview of a panic alarm system I hope we may be able to install and use. It is a panic button system similar to those in a bank where office personnel can press and have an immediate silent call for police response if there is a threating situation in or around their building. The system will also send out a text message and/or an email to staff in that building and central office only, notifying of a lockdown situation. We feel this is just the next step in helping us keep our students and staff safe. The install for the system is approximately $500 per school and the monitoring is $44 per month per school.





Lastly, the Board was briefed by Ms. Perkins about the electric problem we had at the Lower Elementary Thursday morning 1/24 which turned out to be a wiring issue on a pole outside. We had partial lights and electric throughout the building. We shuttled students to and from the Middle School Gym. The fix required the electric company to shut off all the electric to the building for about 20 minutes to repair a few items. All went smoothly and I commend all staff for doing such a great job. We maintained most of our heat and the building was back up functioning as normal very quickly.  
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